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I am concerned over the new road, in particular Cuthel Road which is located close by Exeter Road.  

 there will be increased local traffic with the potential upgrade on 

Western Road and Devonshire Road.  

With the proposed Cuthel Road, this will further impact the local residents with increased traffic 

condition, noise and pollution.  

I would like to see Cuthel Road to be set further away (either North or South) from Exeter Road to 

minimise the impact to the residents. 




